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The meeting was called to order around 7:35 PM, by Liz Baker.  There were ~60 +/- members  
in attendance constituting a quorum for the purposes of voting. 

Secretary’s Report  

 1st motion: Dave Maloney; 2nd Kit May.  Minutes unanimously approved.   

Treasurer’s Report  

 1st motion: Joe O’Connell; 2nd Buddy Hogan. Treasurers report unanimously approved 

Committee Reports 

 Public Outreach/Education 

─ Calendar on FCBA Website 

─ Many outreach events need volunteers 

─ Volunteers needed Girls Scouts Spring Break-Camp Freedom; 4/17 – 4/21; 9 am – 4 pm 

 Scientific   

─ Speaker: Tim McMahon AES 2017, granted Honorary Membership to FCBA 

 Newsletter  

─ March issue went out to club 

─ Next issue June 

 MSBA Report 

─ June meeting  

 Club Hive Report 

─ Dave Maloney – CTC FCC 

New/Old Business 

 Joe presented gift certificate to Glenn Mayer for Short Course  

 Ruby Silver Project “Raising Bee Awareness”; FCBA Veterans filled out survey 

Bee Discussions 

MEETING ADJOURNED AT: 9:15 

The next meeting will be on 3/1 at 7:30 pm at the USDA Professional Development Center 
at 69 Thomas Johnson Drive. 


